
 

 

At Langford Village Academy, we are GREAT because we focus on these 
values: 

Great, Respect, Empathy, Acceptance, Teamwork 

Langford Village Academy welcome you to our Year 6 Information 
Evening on Tuesday 21st November 2023. 

This evening is aimed at our year 6 pupils and parents.  
It is a chance to discuss the educational journey we are undertaking 
in Year 6 and to ask any questions you may have about SATs and the 

pupils’ transition into secondary school. If you are interested in 
attending, please complete the form on Parentmail so we can plan 

accordingly. 
We hope to see you there! 


